
NOTICE OF TECHNICAL CHANGE 

The following regulations contain the term “Dean of the Faculties”. That position and all 
its duties have been transferred to the position of Vice President for Faculty Development 
and Advancement. The term “Dean of the Faculties” is therefore changed to  “Vice 
President for Faculty Development and Advancement” in the following regualtions. There are no 
other substative changes made in this revision and it will have no effect upon any of the duties or 
functins assigned under the specific reguations. 

The actual changes are also noticed for inspection. 

6C2R-1.004  University Constitution. 
6C2R-2.009   Parking and Traffic Regulations. 
6C2R-4.027   The Florida State University Procedures Relating to Faculty       Appointments. 
6C2R-4.033   Faculty Evaluations. 
6C2R-5.098   Textbook Adoption and Affordability 
6C2R-6.006   Florida State University Imprimature 
6C2R-6.011   Eminent Scholars Program. 
6C2R-6.012    Alcohol Policy. 
  

COMMENTS ON THE TECHNICAL CHANGE 
Any comments or questions concerning this technical change should be addressed to: 
Arthur R. Wiedinger, Jr. 
Office of General Counsel. 
424 Westcott  Building 
Florida State University 
Tallahassee, FL 32306-1400    
Electronic address: awiedinger@admin.fsu.edu  
850-644-8973 (fax) 
850-644-4440 (phone) 
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